
The City of Simi Valley is transitioning from at-large (all residents 
vote for all City Council candidates) elections to district-based 
(residents vote for one City Council candidate from their district 
only) elections. Proposed District Maps will be presented  
and evaluated during the Special Public Hearing on November 14 
at City Hall.

The City Council encourages all members of the public to attend 
this important meeting to provide input on the proposed maps.

Special Public Hearing on District Elections
Audiencia Pública Especial sobre las Elecciones Distritales

Wednesday, November 14, 2018, 6:30 pm
Council Chamber

City Hall
2929 Tapo Canyon Road

Spanish language translators will be provided
Se proporcionarán traductores de español

SPECIAL PUBLIC HEARING ON DISTRICT ELECTIONS

For more information visit: www.simivalley.org/districtelections
email: districtelections@simivalley.org  •  call: (805) 583-6748


